From: RON CUTCLIFFE [mailto:fullmoon05@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 8:52 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Borden gas station

We would like to express our opinion on the recent application from Murphy’s on another gas station in
Borden. It would be a shame if this was approved. Howatt’s and Ceretti’s have been a long family tradition in
the community for years. We certainly do not need another station here and possibly put these stores out of
business. We have nothing against the Murphy group and another Tim Hortons would be ok ,but we do not
need another gas station.

Thank you

Ron and Brenda Cutcliffe



